
Localized Water Main Disruption Update 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you about a temporary disruption to your water service in the following 

areas: 

• Street Name 1 

• Street Name 2 

• Street Name 3 

The disruption will begin on Date at Time and is expected to last until End Date/Time. This 

outage is due to necessary maintenance work on the water main to ensure continued service and 

reliability. 

We understand that this may cause inconvenience and we appreciate your understanding and 

patience during this time. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at Phone Number or email Email 

Address. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Your Water Utility Company 


